Please do not vote yes to bill proposal HB3063. It is a violation of religious and medical freedom of choice. The
government should not have control over the personal child rearing choices of any law abiding individual.
Despite having all three exemptions the current rate of vaccination is very high. This could cause 31,000
people to either remove their children from school or go against their deeply held beliefs. Removing that many
kids from school would cause funds to go down even more in already low funds for schools state wide. Children
can be injured by vaccines so there is risk. Where there is risk there should always be informed choice.

Thank you for your time,

Matthieu Russell

Lifetime Oregonian



